
 
 

September, 2012 

 

Re: Painting addresses on the curbs 

 

Dear Tucson Country Crossing residents,  

 

My name is Ronald Santacruz and I am writing this announcement to inform you 

that I will be doing my Eagle Scout service project in your neighborhood for 

Boy Scouts of America.  

 

This project is going to be painting addresses on the curbs. The project will 

begin on October 27th, 2012 at 8:00am and it will be an all day process.  

 

I am also writing this to ask if possible that all residents keep the curbs clear on 

Saturday October 27th so that we will be able to paint.  

 

Thank you for all of your help. I am happy to help your community. If there are 

any questions please contact your HOA management. 

 

Thank you, 

Ronald SantaCruz 

 

  


